
., y

'd D -20t' pg-

.
.

*
. - .

Rockwell Hanford Operations
Enwgy SystIHns o Rockwello o

Richland, WA 99352 Intemational

June 18,1980 In reply, refer to letter #R80-1611 R2

-

Mr. C. J. Haughney, Project Manager ,

West Valley Wastes y c. 3 . - . .

?luclear liaterials Safety and Safeguards :- - @ &-

Huclear Regulatory Con..iission .
r-

Washington, D. C. 20555 h, ... @ $
'

C.:2 y'Dear Mr. Haughney: Q 3
sm

I?lSPECTI0il Afl0 EVALUATI0tt 0F fiUCLEAR FUEL SERVICES RTGif-LEVEL"
WASTE STORAGE SYSTE?1 - PROGRAM PLA!! SUMMARY OVERVIEW g
Reference: Letter, May 13, 1980, D. D. Wodrich to

C. J. Haughney, same subject

Transmitted under separate cover are 100 copies of RH0-LD-130,
'

" Inspection and Evaluation of Nuclear Fuel Services High-Level
Waste Storage System Program Plan Summary Overview", as requested.
For your information, the overview has been cleared for public*

release and now may be made available to the general public.

Any questions you may have may be directed to Mr. R. E. Smith
(FTS 444-2086) of my staff.
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Very truly yours.
%d1Tihlhtb

h b D. Wodrich, Program Director
Waste Technulugy g ggg g i
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